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Auditor: Rebecca Gold 

Fiscal Impact: 

We do not anticipate a fiscal impact as a result of this legislation as it does not obligate the use of 
County funds. 

Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to support Council Bill 47-2024 in creating the Office of the 
Inspector General. The legislation also amends the process for whistleblower complaints, repeals 
certain duties of the County Auditor, and amends the composition of the Howard County Ethics 
Commission. 

Other Comments: 

None.  


